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Utilities and Transportation Commission

Attn: David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: TRASHBUSTERS OF WA LLC. UBI # 601 777 244, CERTIFICATE
G256

Dear Mr, Danner

My company, TrashBusters of Washington State LLC, is currently working with
staff from the UTC to determine which of the services we provide are regulated.

Until it is determined which of the services we provide are regulated, and
therefore subject to regulatory fees, it is impossible to calculate our regulatory
fees. . ~

Therefor, we are requesting an extension on filing our 2011 return.
Please consult Sheri Hoyt or Penny Ingram.

Yours truly,

-

Mike McKee
President

TrashBusters of WA LLC
t. 778-881-1524

e, mikecmckee@gmail.com n
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